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Gateway Amateur Radio club 

to hold demonstration for Field Day 

STURTEVANT – Gateway Technical College’s Amateur Radio club, 

N9GTC, will join other ham radio operators across the nation to demonstrate 

their emergency communications capabilities noon June 28 to noon June 29 at 

the field north of the Center for Advanced Technology and Innovation, 2320 

Renaissance Blvd. 

The weekend event at Gateway is part of a national Field Day event as a 

finale for the Amateur Radio Week sponsored by the American Radio Relay 

League (ARRL), the national association for Amateur Radio operators. Using 

only emergency power supplies, groups across the country will set up emergency 

stations in parks, shopping malls and schools to demonstrate how Amateur 

Radio works and the answer any questions from the public. 

 Gateway’s Amateur Radio club invites the public to come and see ham 

radio’s capabilities and learn how they can get their own FCC radio license. The 

area where they will be set up is on Highway H between Highway 20 and 

Highway 11, just north of CATI. 

  
Gateway Technical College collaborates with communities in Kenosha, Racine and Walworth counties to ensure 

economic growth and viability by providing education, training, leadership and technological resources to meet the 
challenging needs of students, employers and communities.  
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